
 

 

DRAFT 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

President Peterson, 

I am reaching out on behalf of the Board of County Commissioners to respectfully reiterate our 

request for a meeting with the Metro Council and all three county Boards.  We understand Metro 

Council received recommendations from Metro COO Marissa Madrigal earlier this month.  

However, in advance of any final decisions regarding changes to the supportive housing 

services program it is imperative to share essential information about service delivery cost and 

challenges.   As the implementing partners of this regional program we would appreciate an 

opportunity to sit down and discuss our programmatic landscape and what it needs to be 

successful. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request, we look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Chair Smith 

On behalf of the Board of County Commissioners 


